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Good day,

I have read in the Sunday Telegraph that APHRA is taking adverse action against a Doctor for tweeting his personal opinion that does not agree
with the opinion of APHRA. Australia is understandably proud of its reputa ion of allowing free speech and discussion of controversial subjects. It
would appear APHRA is attempting to take that right away from Australian citizens that happen to be medical practitioners. If this information
published in the Sunday Telegrah is indeed correct, | strongly disagree with he stance being taken by APHRA and hope he Board will be
reconsidering its position.

Yours sincerely
Jodie Compton
Tamworth NSW





